
Dear Families, 
We would like to welcome you and your child to fourth grade.  We are 

excited for the new year and to be some of the first teachers in our school to 
begin a new school year teaching remotely.  This year your child will have two 
teachers.  Mrs. Thomas will be teaching your child language arts in the morning and 
Mrs. Miller will be teaching math, science, and social studies in the afternoon.  
Since it is the beginning of the year, we would like to introduce ourselves. 

Mrs. Miller has a bachelor’s in English from Wilmington College, a master’s in 
English from the University of Dayton, and obtained her teaching license in 2012.  
She has worked with children for over thirteen years and this will be her 9th year 
teaching at Greenville.  She lives outside of Arcanum with her husband Joe, two 
sons, and two small dogs. 

Mrs. Thomas earned her bachelor’s degree in Elementary Education from 
Asbury University, and her master’s in curriculum and leadership from Wright 
State University.  She is licensed to teach gifted learners and E.S.O.L. students.  
Mrs. Thomas is a primary and intermediate trained Literacy Collaborative coach 
with 35 years of teaching experience.  She and her husband, Ed, live in Sidney.

We both understand how important the year spent in our classroom is to 
your child’s developing academic skills.  These skills will help your child become 
independent learners in the years to come.  We are looking forward to spending the
year with you and your child. 

If you have any questions, please contact either one of us at 
amiller@gcswave.com or ethomas@gcswave.com. You may also call us at school at 
(937) 548-1013.  We look forward to a great year! 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Miller 
Mrs. Thomas


